
S
E

P
T

E
M

B
E

R
  

B
U

L
L

E
T

IN
 Tuesday, September   25, 2018 

 

Title: “Detrimental Effects of Substance Abuse on Oral Health” 

Speaker: Mahnaz Fatahzadeh, DMD MSD Dip ABOM 

Dutchess Manor 
263 Route 9D 

Beacon, NY 12508  
 

Cash Bar 6:30PM  

Dinner Meeting 7:00 PM  

Breast of Chicken Terragon  

Baked Salmon Fillet with Asian glaze 

Petite NY Strip Steak Chanterella 

$44 Active, Active Life, Associate and Retired Life 

$54-Retired, Honorary, Applicants 

$54-Students, Residents, Non– Dentist Staff of DCDS 

$79– non-members 

Non-DCDS Member Lecture Only—$25 

$79- All others 

IMPORTANT– PLEASE NOTE CAREFULLY 

If you intend to dine at this meeting your advance reservation must 

be received by the Steward on or before 09/18/2018 If your reservation is 

not received by that date the availability of a meal is not guaranteed.  If a non-reserved meal 

is available it will be subject to a surcharge.  PLEASE NOTE THIS VENUE IS FIRM ON 

HEAD COUNT SO KINDLY BE SURE TO SEND IN YOUR RSVP ON TIME!  

You may bring your payment to the meeting or send it in advance. Mail, or E-Mail reservation 

to our Steward Dr. Louise Dewhirst, Mail: Dr. Louise Dewhirst, 7 Clark Heights, Pleasant Val-

ley, 12569, RSVP email address to ONLY DCDSMEALS@GMAIL.COM  

DO NOT make your reservation with the restaurant! 

Your reservation guarantee your meal and payment is due once the meal count is given to 

the restaurant.  Cancellations must be received by the above date.  Please check in at the 

Stewards table on arrival and pick up your place card and sign in for CE credit.  Your place 

card is the record of your reservation and it shows your meal choice.  Your place card at your 

seat is needed for proper service from the wait staff 

mailto:DCDSMEALS@GMAIL.COM
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DCDS EXECUTIVE BOARD 2017-2018 

CLASSIFIED ADS / INFORMATION                                                                                                                                             

Classified ads available free to members; $40 for the first two lines, $20 each addi-

tional line for non-members                                                                                                   

Please contact Bulletin Editor, Tamara Kroboth for advertisement placement 

Please visit our new mobile friendly website at www.dcdsny.com for meeting  

information, recent minutes, the latest Bulletin and lots more in-depth information 

about our Society 



Official Minutes of the June 5th, 2018 Dutchess County Dental Society Executive 
 

Board Meeting 
 
  
The Executive Board of the Dutchess County Dental Society met on June 5th, 2018. 
The West Main Kitchen in Wappingers Falls, New York. 
Board members present were: 
Drs. Prunty, Angiolillo, Riggins, Jo, Baum, Kroboth, Paunovic, Rosenbloom, Smith, 
Manasar, Schwartz, Costello, and Kirtland 
Call to order at time: 6:58 pm. 
The May 2018 Executive board minutes were accepted. 
President’s Report: Dr. Prunty welcoming and last presidental report. She 
recommended committees to meet separately and present information and updates at 
board meetings for next year for an efficient transition and meetings. 
Motion: Motion passed unanimously to accept the May 2018 minutes. 
Corresponding Secretary’s Report: Dr. Schwartz had a message from the absentee 
member, Dr. Blondin. Dr. Blondin apologized for not being able to make it to the 
meeting due to the recent birth of his second child. He is also looking forward to next 
year’s term and working with fellow board members. Dr. Schwartz discussed that he 
needs more input for the August Bulletin and no correspondence report from the Ninth 
District. 
Treasurer Report: Dr. Richard Rosenbloom reported: Fiscal year ended on May 31. 
Treasury is healthy and was boosted by the All Day Seminar in April. No 
reimbursments noted and everything is up to date. 
Membership Committee: Dr. Smith had no reported. 
Bulletin Committee: Dr. Kroboth reported. Deadline for September Bulletin is August. 
Dr. Kroboth will review bulletin with Dr. Angiolillo for her incoming bulletin committee 
position over the summer. Committee asked members to provide the board with 
feedback regarding the bulletin. 
All-Day Committee: Dr. Smith no new report for All day Seminar 2019. 
Steward’s Report: Dr. Dewhirst reported that she is exploring new venues and has 
started booking for 2019. Next meeting will be at The Links in Unionvale. 
Program Committee: Dr. Angiolillo reported Gregory Tapfar will give the last lectures 
of the year. Incoming program cahirperson, Dr. Prunty, will email 2018-2019 meeting 
dates. 
A/V Committee: Dr. Jo no new report. 
Member Benefits Committee: No report or chairperson 
 
Nominating Committee: Dr. Angiolillo and Smith reported and updated 2018-2019 
slate and confirmed with general membership votes in May meeting. 
Incoming President: Dr. Blondin, Immediate Past President: Dr. Prunty, Vice President: 
Dr. Kroboth, Treasurer: Dr. Rosenbloom, Secretary-Correspondence: Dr. Schwartz, 
Recording Secretary: Dr. Payami, Membership Committee: Dr. Smith, Steward: Dr. 
Dewhirst, Bulletin and Web Editor: Dr. Angiolillo. 
Members At Large: Seheui Jo, Bo Paunovic, Ed Riggins, Michael Wiener. 
Helping Hand Partnership Committee: Dr. Costello had no new report. 
Community Outreach and Support Committee: Dr. Costello reported this year’s 
receipients were noted in May board meeting. 
Dutchess County Players: Dr. Smith reported the program will start back in 
September. 
DCDS Hall of Fame Committee: Dr. Schwartz reported that Dr. John Costello will this 



year’s recipient, biography and plaque are printed, and Dr. Kirtland will present award 
and do introduction speech. 

NINTH DISTRICT AND NYSDA REPORT 
Ninth District Executive Committee: no new report. 
Ninth District Board of Governors: Drs. Erin Prunty and Michael Smith reported that 
NYSDA house of delegate meeting was in Saratoga Springs and discussed about 
dental practice medicare and dental benefits. 
Ninth District ABF Committee: Dr. Michael Smith. ABF committee has a meeting in 
June. 
Ninth District Nominating Committee: Dr. Bill Kirkland has a meeting in June. 
Ninth District for Dental Health Planning and Hospital Dentistry: Dr. Riggins 
reported that meeting was cancelled and rescheduled meeting it TBA. 
Ninth District Medal Committee:  Dr. Bill Kirkland reported that Dr. Anthony Cuomo is 
this year’s Spolzino Award recipient. 
Ninth District Bulletin Committee:  Dr. Riggins reported that next meeting will be a 
teleconference in June and discussed about results of survey taken in regards to digital 
bulletin. The November Bulletin will once again be released in a digital only format and 
members are asked to submit any interesting, entertaining, and/or humorous short story 
to be included in the Inci-dental Shorts column of a future Bulletin edition. 
Ninth District Claims Committee:  no report 
Old Business: None 
New business: Due to the tornado storm at last May meeting, the board voted on a 
new written rule about cancelling general meeting. It will be determined by president, 
program chair and steward and an email blast will be given. We encourage members to 
check their emails prior to meetings during such events. 
Good and Welfare: Dr. Erin Prunty thanked all members for their participations and 
services during her presidency and look forward to continue working next year 
 
Meeting adjourned: at 8:26pm 
Respectfully submitted by: Dr. Lina Angiolillo, for Dr. Payami as Recording Secretary 
. 
 



  

 

Be sure to visit our mobile friendly website, 

dcdsny.com for more information on future 

DCDS meetings, topics, and more! 



  

  

  

  





 


